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Prooth

Though I appreciate the modernisation of these premises are required 

My objections are as follows:

a). Further development of basement extension, is a worry to neighbourhood properties.

b). Over development of site as a restaurant

c). Disruption to the tranquility of the area, particularly in the evening i.e. noise.

d). Lack of parking facilities.

e). Determental to other shops / businesses in the at this location.
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